
NOVEMBER 2015

RANKIN MONTHLY NEWS
www.rankincentre.ca 

rankincentre@rankincentre.ca

COMING EVENTS
Mondays - 7pm - Euchre
Wednesdays - 7pm - 8pm - Belly Dancing
Wednesday 8pm - 9pm - Hoops
Thursdays - 6:30pm - 7:30pm - Boot Camp
Thursdays - 6:30 pm - 9pm - Fibre Night

November 15 - fundraising Zumba
November 16 - deadline to order meat pies
November 17 - Victorian Tea
November 21 - Hunter's Ball
November 25 - monthly luncheon
December 2 - deadline to get J.O.Y. tickets
December 12 - J.O.Y. Dinner
December 13 - fundraising Zumba
December 19 - Christmas Dance
January 31, February 4-7 - Winter Carnival
April 9 - 50's Dance

MONTHLY LUNCHEON
Monthly lunch will be held on Nov 25. 
Paramedics will be present. A 
communication glitch was responsible for 
last month's absence. Because there is no 
lunch in Dec. we will be celebrating 
Christmas early. Joan Hewitt will accompany 
us as we sing Christmas songs.

NEXT MEETING 
The next regular meeting will be held 
Wednesday,  December 2 at 7:00 pm at the 
Rankin Centre.  Everyone is welcome.

RANKIN'S CHRISTMAS DANCE 
Sat. Dec. 19th from 8 pm. till 1 am. Music 
by: DISCO (Dereck Beaupre). Advanced 
tickets are $8.00 per person starting Nov. 1st 
till Dec. 1st. After Dec. 1st tickets are $10.00 
per person. Light lunch will be provided. For 
tickets or info. call Sandra Johnstone at 613-
732-3241. Leave a clear message including 
your name and phone number.

MEAT PIES, MEAT PIES
As we mentioned last month we will be 
selling meat pies as a new fundraiser.  Pies 
are just $10.00 each and are oven ready.  
Please call Muriel at 613 735-0224 to place 
your order by November 16th.  The pies will 
be ready in early December.

SYMPATHY
We send our deepest sympathy to Vie & 
Allan Keuhl & family on the death of  Vie's 
brother, Clarence Hoffman, on Oct. 25, 
2015.  Our thoughts & prayers are with you 
at this diffcult time.

The Rankin Centre sends their sincere 
sympathy to Carl Reiche, and Roy, Ron and 
Wayne and their families on the death of  a 
loving wife, mother, and grandmother, Erla 
Reiche on October 15, 2015.  May God 
bless you all.  
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RANKIN FIRE HALL NEWS
The North Algona Fire Department and the 
Rankin Support group is once again hosting 
a Christmas Open House at the Rankin Fire 
Station on Marsh Road on Thursday, Dec. 
17th at 7:00pm.  This is a  great opportunity 
for everyone to come and show your support 
to the Fire Fighters in your township and a 
chance for the children to meet and visit 
with Santa and have their picture taken.  
Each child will receive a treat bag, and we 
will have door prizes to give away.  Bring 
along a little extra cash as you might want to 
bid on some of  our auction items for 
Christmas gifts or a gift for yourself.  It 
promises to be a great night for fun and 
visiting with friends and neighbours.  See 
you there.

J.O.Y DINNER
The annual J.O.Y. Dinner will be held on 
Saturday, Dec. 12th at 5:30 pm.  Tickets are 
$15.00 each and are now on sale.  Call 
Muriel 613 735-0224 to get your tickets.  
Deadline for ticket sale is Dec. 2nd.

HUNTER'S BALL
Sat. Nov. 21st 8:30 pm. till 1 am. Cost is 
$10. per person, under 12 yrs. of age $5.00.  
Music by: "Mike's Music".  Light lunch 
provided.  Prizes for big deer contest will be 
awarded at 11 pm.

BASKET AUCTION
A big thank you to all who came to our 
basket auction.  I know that with 68 baskets 
auctioned, many people went home with 
really great deals.  I would sincerely like to 
thank everyone who donated baskets, 
money, food, helped put baskets together, 
typed programs, etc, those who worked at 
the event and those who supported me in 
this.  Thank-you to Marc Bru who did a 
super job auctioning our baskets.  Know that 
without each one of  you we could have done 
this.
Muriel Verch

CHILDRENS HALLOWEEN PARTY 
Thank you to Tawnya Painchaud and 
Melissa Boldt for organizing a very 
successful party, which was enjoyed by 
almost 50 children .A job well done! 

RAFFLE TICKETS
Please try to get your tickets sold and 
returned as soon as possible. Draw date is 
fast approaching. Call 613-735-5938 for 
pick-up.

VICTORIAN TEA
We are looking for people interested in 
hosting a table for this year’s Victorian Tea 
on November 17th. For more information, to 
host, or for tickets, call Kellie (613) 732-
9739.

EGANVILLE MARKET
Another proftable year has ended. We 
would like to thank the following for helping, 
Shelley Dole, Sandra Johnstone, Grace Rutz, 
Muriel Verch, Dawnalda Siegel, Kellie 
Hisko-Benoit, Margaret Sell and Cindy 
Felske. Most of  all, we would like to thank 
our customers from Eganville and 
surrounding area for their continued  
support. 
Nettie and Marlyn.
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AVIVA CONTEST
Although we did not make the fnals for this 
contest, we would sincerely like to thank 
everyone who took time to vote for us, it 
really shows your support for our rink 
project and we trust that you will continue to 
support us as we move forward with our 
fundraising.

LOTTERY/CASH CALENDARS
Time is running out to purchase your cash 
calendar.  This is a fund raiser for our new 
rink project.  Calendars are only $20.00 
each and you have a chance to win daily for 
366 days.  To get your calendar call Muriel 
at 613 735-0224.

WINTER CARNIVAL
Rankin Winter Carnival will be January 31, 
February 4,5,6,&7 2016.  There will be 
another Carnival Meeting held November 
13th at 7PM at the Rec Centre, Please come 
out and voice your opinions.  Still looking for 
new ideas! If  any questions or concerns 
Please contact Julie Nieman @ 613-281-
0635.

CARNIVAL BUTTONS
will be in mailboxes soon...

MONTHLY ZUMBA® FUNDRAISER
Come shake it with Holly and raise money 
for the re-construction of  the new rink!
Cost: $5 per person
(all proceeds to RCRC)
Fall Schedule: 
once a month on Sunday @ 4 pm

November 15
December 13

For more information contact: 
Holly Dole (Zumba® Instructor)
holly.dole@gmail.com
www.facebook.com/groups/rankinzumba/
OR call Shelley Dole
613-735-1738

Supports RANKIN CENTRE Sports

THANK-YOU
to Jeremy Hewitt, Ralph Verch, Kevin 
Champ and to anyone else who helped with 
the grass cutting down at the Recreation 
Centre.  It was greatly appreciated.

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK!
In case you weren’t aware, we have an active 
Facebook page that we keep up to date with 
news, announcements, pictures, etc.  It’s a 
great way to keep in touch with us and your 
neighbours and to make sure you don’t 
forget or miss out on anything!  Click on 
over and “like” us on Facebook as “Rankin 
Culture Recreation Centre”.  In order to 
have our posts pop up in your personal 
profle you have to interact with our page 
from time to time - so click “like" on a 
picture, or make a comment, etc. - and then 
you’ll be sure to see our good stuff !  Thanks 
for your support and please spread the word 
about our Facebook page so we can grow 
our online community as well!

PLEASE COLLECT
We are looking for empty 710ml plastic pop 
bottles, to use for children's crafts.  If  you 
have any or could save some over Christmas 
for us, it would be much appreciated.  We 
will need them for the end of  January.  Just 
drop them at the Rankin Centre or call 613 
735-3380.  Thanks.
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